
SATS Information for Y6 Parents:

In Year 6, most children we sit SATs in the following subjects:

1. Reading
2. GAPS (Grammar, Punctuation & Spelling)
3. Maths

SATs week for the 2024 KS2 SATs is the week commencing 13th May 2024. Below are
the SATs dates for each exam throughout the 2024 KS2 SATs week.

All tests will be carried out in the morning. Some children may be eligible for extra
support for their SATs. If this is the case for your child then a member of the swallow
teaching team will be in touch.

2024 KS2 SATs Results

Results will be made available in early July 2024. Parents will be given their child's
scaled score around this period with a note to say whether they achieved the expected
standard, exceeded it or fell below it.

Every school's performance will be made public in December 2024 to create the 2024
school league tables.


